
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman’s Report of  
Meeting of Economic Development, Enterprise Support & Tourism (SPC1)  

held on 25th May, 2016  
 

 
 

1. Fiona Deegan from the Local Enterprise Office provided an update on the work of 
the LEO highlighting the numbers achieved under jobs creation, training programme 
participants, mentor assignments, Trading Online Vouchers and Specialist Support 
Grants.  
 

2. Stephen O’ Connor from the Economic Development Unit provided a detailed 
update on the 49 actions which had been identified for implementation in the LECP 
Economic Annual Action Plan 2016 – 2017. 
 

3. Martin Prendiville provided a PowerPoint presentation on the Abbey Creative 
Quarter and provided an update on same. 
 

4. Brian Tyrell provided a PowerPoint presentation on Tourism Development in the 
County and provided an update on same. 
 

5. It was agreed that the next meeting of the SPC1 would take place on Tuesday 6th 
September 
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